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__________________________________________________________ 

It’s been a very exciting week with the Boosterthon Fun Run and 

Valentine’s Day! We have all had so much fun! We have also been 

enjoying our new unit, Animal Fun.  This week, we “turned over” 

two new letters, Oo and Rr.  We read the pre-decodable book, I 

Can See, copies are in folders today. We also read the book, If 

You Take a Mouse to School and the folktale, James and the 

Dancing Sheep. During our story time, we worked on character 

identification, setting, vocabulary and making predictions.  In 

Sounds and Letters, we worked on beginning and ending sounds, 

blending word parts to make words and identifying and reviewing 

sight words. Our newest sight word is can.  

________________________________________________________________

___ 

In math, we counted and identified numbers to 20. We completed 

patterns using movement and we built block towers, counted the 

blocks and knocked them down. Today, on Valentine’s Day, we 

sorted Hersey kisses by color and graphed the amount of each 

color, and copied patterns with conversation hearts. You will 

find bags of kisses and hearts in folders and back packs. We 

also enjoyed making Valentines and decorating our Valentine card 

holders.  It’s been a fun day! 

________________________________________________________________

____ 

Dates to Remember: 

February17th President’s Day, no school 

Silent Auction: February 28th at 6:30, Northside Community Center 

March 16th-20nd Spring Break 

March 23rd Teacher Planning Day, no school 

________________________________________________________________

___ 

Menu: 

M: No School 

T: cheesy bread, green beans, fruit and milk 

W: hotdog or soy butter and jelly sandwich with Cheez-its and 

cheese sticks, corn, salad, fruit and milk 

Th: fried chicken or pizza kit, mashed potatoes, collard greens, 

fruit and milk 

F: fish nuggets or pretzel and cheese fondue, fruit and milk  

________________________________________________________________ 

----------> 



 

 

 

Thank you so much for your support of our Boosterthon 

Fun Run. It was a huge success!  

 

Please call, REMIND message or email if you have 

questions or concerns. Have a great weekend!  Take 

care-Carolyn 

 

 

 

 

 


